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Comments: | have lived and raised my family in the foothills of Mt. Baker and am greatly concerned about the
proposed logging in the Canyon Creek and Glacier Creek areas. My points are few but come with serious doubts
about the proposal. In light of the massive fires of the past few years, the increasing threat of climate change
which will likely escalate these fires, and the extensive damage to sensitive wildlife, including salmon, this is a
BAD idea. The important gains made to mitigate past errors in massive and dangerous clear cutting, are in
danger of disappearing. What a loss! To undo years of efforts to restore salmon habitat, clean the air, reduce
human impact on our forested areas is wrong on so many levels. One needs only look north to Canada to see
what damage has been done by so much cutting. The short term financial gain is minuscule when compared to
the long time financial loss, not to mention the loss of animal and vegetative life and subsequent disastrous
effects on human life. | urge you to see this proposal for what it is: gutting our hard-earned and long-overdue
gains in keeping Washington (and our little part of it), EVER GREEN!



